
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Re: PRR - Completed IAs VCDPP
Date: Wed, 21 May 2014 08:49:37 -0400

The Pronovost report is attached. There were no other completed internal investigations during the 
month of April 2014 within the Department of Public Protection.

Regards,

Captain David Vanis
Volusia County Department of Public Protection Internal Affairs
1300 Red John Dr
Daytona Beach, FL, 32120
Office: (386)239-6414 ext 20323
Cell: (386)547-6822
dvanis@volusia.org


